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(AEA), Ministry of Justice 
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Issued by: AEA 

Contact person: Chief Enforcement 

Officer Wang, Chin-Feng 
Tel.: (02)26332528  

 
No. 113-42 

51st issue of “AEA World” by AEA, MOJ 

Published on December 6, 2024 

 

1. The focus of this issue is as follows: 

(1) The Nationwide Joint Auction of “5A7S”. 

(2) News of AEA and Its Branches. 

(3) The Actions of Mandatory Enforcement by Public Authorities. 

(4) With Justice and Care. 

(5) Research Paper on Administrative Enforcement. 

(6) The Highlights of Branches- Chiayi Branch. 

(7) Law Academy. 

2. An electronic version is also issued with the publication simultaneously in response to 

the digitalization policies. The electronic version will be published on the homepage of 

the official site of AEA (http://www.tpk.moj.gov.tw), and readers can also scan the QR 

Code link to browse it. 

http://www.tpk.moj.gov.tw/
http://www.tpk.moj.gov.tw嚗/?%3F%3F

